
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

January 20, 2011
     The Gears
Present: Michael, Barbara, John, Janet, President Chris, Paul, Lester, Judy, Tim
Guests: Scott (AV from Everett High School)
Happenings

In recognition of Polio Week, President Chris presented a video of a speech by Anne Hussey, a Rotarian who was stricken with polio as an infant. Anne told her personal story, as well as the remarkable efforts of Rotary over the years in its quest to eradicate Polio.  Rotarians, she said, "remain the lifeblood of the eradication of Polio worldwide."  She urged Rotary to finish the job because there is no expiration date. 
World Peace and Understanding Event on February 9th at Danversport. Please call President Chris is interested in attending.

Rotary Bowl-A-Thorn is scheduled for Thursday, May 19, 2011 at the Towne Line Ten Pin in Malden. The event will take place from 6-9pm and will include prizes and raffles.  Proceeds to benefit the Community Family in Everett.  Please see attached flyer.

Our Deepest Sympathy to "Doc" Fortunado and his family on the loss of Ann Fortunado this past December.  Our thoughts and prayers are with them during this difficult time.  For those new members, Dr. Fortunado was a longtime member of Everett Rotary and a strong supporter of Rotary initiatives. 
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Thursday, May 19, 2011


6:00-9:00pm


Town Line Ten Pin


665 Broadway, Malden





Proceeds to Benefit Community Family in Everett





Sponsorships Available


Teams of four are $150: Individual Bowlers are $50


Each person bowls 3 games





Call 617-889-7679 for Information
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